Local Rotary District Announces Mini-Library Literacy Improvement Project in South Central Texas
A South Central Texas network of Rotary Clubs plans to bring dozens of mini-libraries to South Central Texas to improve literacy rates across the region.
San Antonio, Texas – Rotary International District 5840 will install as many as 100 mini-libraries across South Central Texas to improve the region's literacy rates.
District 5840's Annual Fund and generous donations from community members will pay for the project.
Rotary International District 5840's mini-libraries will take the form of small shelters with packed bookshelves. Community members and Rotarians will erect the mini-libraries in highly-accessible areas considered important to communities around South Central Texas.
Rotarian Charlie Wasser, District Chief of Staff and the mini-library project's lead supervisor, reports that individual volunteers and homeowners' associations will take on the roles of stewards to sustain the libraries.
District Governor Xavier Toson said: "I'm truly excited about this mini-library project! By providing alternative means to get books into the hands of children and adults, we're opening opportunities for entire communities. The gift of literacy provides a return on investment for a lifetime."
Rotary International District 5840 is one of nine Rotary districts in the Lone Star State and covers 52,466 square miles across 44 counties. More than 2,300 Rotarians from a total of 55 Rotary Clubs are active members of District 5840.
Strengthening the capacity of communities by supporting foundations of education and literacy, lessening the gender disparity in schools and increasing adult literacy are the primary goals of Rotarians. The organization's members also support equal educational opportunities for children and adults alike.
Rotary is an international society of over 1.2 million people who strive to generate global, communal and personal change. 
Ways to Participate
The network of 501(c)(4) social welfare organizations needs community members to pitch in to reach its goal of 100 mini-libraries. Get involved with the mini-library project by:
· Providing books and building materials.
· Lending carpentry equipment.
· Joining volunteer construction crews to build the mini-libraries.
· Running library operations by volunteering as a steward.
· Providing financial support.
District 5840 encourages people interested in supporting its goal of constructing up to 100 mini-libraries to email communityservice@rotary5840.org.
Learn more about supporting Rotary International District 5840's mini-library development project by contacting District Chief of Staff Charlie Wasser via email here.
Support The Rotary Foundation's Annual Fund by donating online through Rotary Direct or printing out the TRF Contribution Form (123-EN) here.

